
 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, SHASRTI NAGAR, JODHPUR 
CIRCULAR REGARDING RE-OPENING OF SCHOOL, TIMING & UNIFORM 

RE-OPENING: 

1. The School will re-open for the next Session 2023-24 on Tuesday, 4th April 2023 for 

all classes except for class XI. 

2. For Class XI, the Admissions will be open online for our students as soon as the Board 

Results are declared. The desired stream of subject will be available as per the 

percentage of marks obtained by the student in the Board Exam.  Those who fail to 

register their admissions online, may be deprived of admissions later. Only a limited 

seats will be available for Class XI Science  & Commerce. 

3. Before beginning the Session, all the students are expected to get their Text Books 

and Note Books from the Stationers as per the Book List given on the Notice Board 

and on the School Website. Click here to see details: https://bit.ly/42uspCN 

4. On the Re-opening Day (4th April), no one is expected to be absent from school. 

Students should try their best from the beginning itself to be present in the school all 

the days, so as to receive the 100% Attendance Award at the end of the year. 

SCHOOL TIMING: 

1. On the first day (4th April), the school timing will be from 7.30 am to 10.30 am. for 

the students of classes I to X & XII. 

2. From the next day (5th April), the regular timing will be followed (7.30 am to 1.30 

pm). 

3. For Pre-Primary Classes (Nursery, LKG & HKG), the school timing will be from 7.30 

am to 10.00 am from 4th April to 13th April. 

4. From 17th April, the regular timing for the Pre-Primary Section will be followed (7.30 

am to 12.00 noon). 

5. This year onwards, there will be a 10 minute FRUIT BREAK at about 9.00 am for the 

Pre-Primary Section from 17th April. Children should bring cut-fruits in a small box 

everyday along with the Lunch Box. The Lunch Break will be at 10.30 am. 

6. This year, there will be classes on Saturdays also for the Pre-Primary Section from 6th 

May onwards.  

7. The School Timing for the Pre-Primary Section on Saturdays will be from 7.30 am to 

10.15 am. On Saturdays and on days when there will be half-day school, there will be 

NO FRUIT BREAK. The Lunch Break will be at 9.00 am. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM: 

1. The summer uniform will be compulsory for all students from the 1st day of re-

opening. 

2. For the Pre-Primary Section students, there will be NO SATURDAY UNIFORM. The 

students can wear civil / colour dress on Saturdays. 

3. This year, the regular uniform worn by classes I to VII last year, will be worn by 

classes VIII, IX & X also. For Classes IX and X will have the option of wearing the old 

uniform or the new uniform this year. From next year, all students from class I to X 

will wear the new uniform.  

4. Students of Classes XI & XII will have the same uniform as now (White Shirt & Light 

Grey Pants and other accessories) 
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